
 

01 February 2022 
 

 

UCD REGISTRY 

Banner Version Update 
 

To: Banner Users 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We will be updating to a new version of Banner over the weekend of 12 and 13 March 2022. 
 
What will be affected during the update? 
 
There will be downtime for the following systems over that weekend: 

• Banner (USIS) 
• InfoHub (including Curriculum Management System and Grade Entry System) 
• SISWeb (including UCD Applications System and Alumni Portal) 

We would ask that you contact Caroline Barrett (systems.data@ucd.ie) as soon as possible should you have 
key operations that you feel may be affected by this scheduled outage. 
 
Why are we updating? 
 
We are updating to the most recent version of Banner to retain full functionality. 
 
What do I need to know right now? 
 
There will be some minor changes, but we do not anticipate any noticeable difference to the forms you use. 
Training will be provided if required and any 'how-to' guides will be updated where necessary. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jeremy Britton 
Interim Director of Administrative Services| Seirbhísí Riaracháin 
UCD Registry | Clárlann UCD    

   

Get in Touch 
 

https://www.ucd.ie/registry/staff/registryservices/registration/supportandtraining/
https://htmledit.squarefree.com/#0.1_
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